
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of Laclede Gas Company 
Regarding the Incident at 1414 
Angelica Street, St. Louis, Missouri 
on July 18, 1997. 

Case No. GS-98-43 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE RESPONSE TO GAS INCIDENT REPORT 

The parties are hereby advised that any response to the Gas 

Incident Report filed on December 8, 1997, by the Staff of the Missouri 

Public Service Commission, is due no later than February 6, 1998. 

(S E A L) 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 9th day of December, 1997. 

G. George, Regulatory Law Judge 

fj;~MMZZ+s 
"Dale Hardy~erts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 




